
You're Invited to the Hospitality Alumni 

Reunion! 

Dear Hospitality Alumni, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Hospitality Alumni Reunion, taking place on 

Saturday, April 15, 2024, at The Grand Ballroom, XYZ Hotel, starting at 5:00 PM. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to reconnect with your fellow alumni, share stories, and 

strengthen our alumni network. The evening will feature: 

• A welcome reception 

• A delightful dinner 

• Networking opportunities 

• Guest speakers and memories from your journey 

Please RSVP by March 1, 2024, to confirm your attendance. You can reply via email at 

alumni@hospitalityschool.edu or call us at (123) 456-7890. 

We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Alumni Affairs Team 
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